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Birthdays 

 

Birthdays 
05/05 - Candace Slavens 

05/21 - Matt Griffin 

05/29 - Jackie Wiggins 

Anniversary 
05/10 -  

Bill & Joy Schneider 
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Service Project: We will be 

collecting items for the              

Marshall’s Office to be taken to 

the homeless community for 

summer.  We are asking for 

donations of sunscreen, sun-

glasses, chap-stick, ball caps, hand sanitizer, toothbrushes and toothpaste, and individual 

snacks (ie. Lanz Crackers, Fruit Cups, etc.). Please have all donations in by                           

Wednesday, May 19th.  

Memorial Day: Woodlawn Preschool will be closed Monday, May 30th in  observance of 

Memorial Day. We will reopen, Tuesday, June 1st.  

Pre-K Graduation: Our Pre-K Class will have a Graduation Ceremony on May 27th.                      

To best comply with Covid-19 Safety Guidelines, we will be allowing 2 Family  Members per 

child to attend the ceremony. NO EXCEPTIONS.  Please be in your seats by 9:15.                   

The program will begin at 9:30.  

Summer Camp: We are now starting registration for Summer Camp. Spots will be limited. 

Please make sure you contact the office as soon as possible to reserve your spot. The weekly 

fee will be $147. Summer Camp will be June 1st - July 30th.  

Pre-K Registration: Registration for Pre-K 2021/2022 has begun. Make sure that you contact 

the office as soon as possible to reserve your spot. Spots are limited.  

Reminder of Time: All children must be here by 9:30am unless they have a doctor’s excuse. 

Breakfast is served from 8:30-9:00am, if your child is arriving later than 9:00am, please make 

sure they have had breakfast before being dropped off.  

VBS: Be on the look out for VBS Information. VBS will be June 7th - June 11th.  

Teacher Work Day: Woodlawn Preschool will be CLOSED Monday, August 2nd for a 

Teacher Work/Training Day. The center will reopen for our first day of the New School Year, 

Tuesday, August 3rd.  

Graduate Recognition: Woodlawn UMC will be recognizing any graduates during our Sun-

day Service on May 30th. If you would like to have a graduate in your family recognized, 

please send their name and their school to woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com.                          

All are welcome to attend service on this special Sunday at 11am. We hope to see you there!  

Welcome New Teachers: Woodlawn Preschool is pleased to welcome two new teachers to 

our Preschool Staff. We welcome Victoria Sapp to our Transition Room & Tiffany Robinson 

to the Transitional 3’s Room.  

IMPORTANT DATES/CLOSURES:  

There are several dates to take notice of:  

Monday - May 31st - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Memorial Day.                                          

The center will reopen Tuesday, June 1st.  

Monday - July 5th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Independence Day.                                           

The center will reopen Tuesday, July 6th.  

Monday - August 2nd - Woodlawn will be CLOSED for a Teacher Work/Training 

Day. The center will reopen on Tuesday, August 3rd for the First Day Of The 

School Year.   

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at  

(706) 738 - 2546  

You can also email us after hours at the emails below:                                                                                                      

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com   

or  

cuppe4567@gmail.com  

The TIDINGS 

Pastor 
Bernard “Sonny” Mason 

 

 Preschool Director 
Elaine Cupp 

 

Senior Ministries 
Joan Satcher 

 

Family Ministries 
Debbie Hixon  

 

Director Of Music 
Phillip Streetman 

 

Financial  
Larry Wiggins 

Church Office:               

706-738-2546 
woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant  
Jeremy Froebel 

Prayer Group will not be               

meeting until further notice. 

The Prayer List will be sent out 

weekly via email to inform           

everyone of the Prayer Requests. 

If you have any prayer requests, 

please contact Pastor Sonny at 

bernardsmason@aol.com 

Established 1889  
 

May Is A Month Of  

Celebrations In Worship! 

 
May 9th - Mother’s Day And Festival 
Of The Christian Home -                       
Recognition Of Our Mothers And All 
Women Who Have Nurtured Us.  
 
May 16th - Ascension Sunday -                 
Our Lord Promises To Be With Us               
Always Even As He Ascends And             
Promises The Coming Of The Holy 
Spirit! We Look Up To The Heavens And 
Remember We Are Being Made Ready 
To Be Sent To Make Disciples                    
(The Focus Of Our Weekly                       
Spring/Early Summer Bible Study) 
 
May 23rd - Pentecost Sunday -                      
We Celebrate The Birth Of The Church 
With The Coming Of The Holy Spirit In 
The Upper Room In Jerusalem. What Will 
Happen As We Welcome The Holy Spirit 
To Enter In Us Anew Here At Woodlawn? 
We Are Encouraging Everyone To 
Wear Red On This Special Sunday!  
 
May 30th - Trinity Sunday -                    
The Sacred Three: Creator, Christ, 
And Spirit Call Us To New Life,             
Renewed Discipleship,                           
And Wondrous Hope!  
 
COME…. SHARE ……. REJOICE!!!!!! 
 

Grace & Peace, 

     Sonny  

CHECK  

OUT OUR  

WEBSITE!! 

“This is the day that the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad”  

*Bring in paper towels 
and toilet paper for 
our monthly donation 
we give to  

Pathways - the      
Maxwell House store. 

Join Us For Our New Bible Study! 
Our Spring/Early Summer Bible Study focus will be on 
Discipleship and will be led by Rev. Bernard  S. Mason.  
We will be utilizing the Bible primarily but also a             
powerful book by the former Archbishop of Canterbury 
of the Church of England entitled “Being Disciples”  and 
exploring the question, “What does it mean to live a 
Christian life?” 
 

Being a Christian means more than believing a set of 

principles or doctrines for it is a way of life Sunday 

through Saturday. As we delve deeper into Christian 

life, we will also be asking, “How do we share this life 

with others?” 
 
Copies of “Being Disciples” will be available, but be sure 

to bring your Bible as well. Join us every Wednesday in 

Wilder Chapel, beginning May 5th @ 5:15pm.  
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